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HHeeaatthhffiieelldd  JJuunniioorrss  
 

 

School Fair 
We are holding our Summer Fair on Saturday 9th June.  We would welcome any donations you are 
able to give and help setting up, running a stall or help packing away at the end of the afternoon.  
Any donations of home- made cakes, bric a brac, books, toys etc can be brought along to the fair 
prior to it starting at 12pm.   
 
2k Park Run 
Your child/ren are all invited to join Heathfield at the 2k park run on Sunday 24th June, it is a fun run 
for ages 4-14.  All you need to do is download a bar code from www.parkrun.org.uk/hanworth-juniors 
and your child can enter the weekly 2k run. Years 3-4 must be accompanied by an adult, years 5 
and 6, with permission, can come along and join in the fun. A letter has been sent home with full 
details, via parenthub and it is on our website under Junior Letters. Hoping to see many of you there. 
 
Attendance Bands 
The children are all looking forward to receiving their 100% attendance bands this week. Well done 
to all those who got 100% and obtained their first orange wristband.  Next week it will be a green 
band. 
 

 

Healthy Snack. Just a little reminder that children are allowed and are encouraged to 

bring in a piece of fruit or veg for a snack at break time. If your child would like to bring in 
a loose piece of fruit or veg this should be brought in in a small bag that they can dispose of in the 
bins in the playground, as they will not be allowed back in during break to put their containers away.  
Snacks suggested: a banana, an apple, an orange, grapes, raisins, carrots, cucumber and 
tomatoes.  
Snacks not allowed: crisps, chocolate bars, fruit bars and nuts. 
Water bottles. It is also important that children keep hydrated. We would like children to bring in a 

named water bottle so that they can drink regularly throughout the day especially during this 
predicted hot weather.  
 
Lost Property 
We have a large collection of lost property. Sweatshirts, cardigans, pe kits, all un-named. If you have 
lost something and you would like it back, you are welcome to come and have a look. Otherwise the 
charity shop will be getting a big donation.  
PLEASE ENSURE ALL YOUR CHILD’S ITEMS ARE CLEARLY NAMED. 

 

Attendance 

Each week we will now reward the best class in each year group with the most amount of children 
who had 100% attendance that week.  
w/c 21st May Leap Year 97%, Denominator and Geometry 96% and Numerator 94% 

 
 
Absence Reporting 

When reporting your child absent please contact the school on the morning of absence on 020 8894 
3525 option 1.  Alternatively you can send an email to:  office@heathfield-jun.richmond.sch.uk.  
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School Photos 

Class Photos will be taking place on Tuesday 12th June.  
 
Diary Dates 

9th June                     School Summer Fair 
12th June                   School Photos 
20th June                   Kneller Hall Concert 
21st June                   Denominator/Symmetry Class Twickenham Bees 
24th June                   Park Run 2k all welcome (please see the letter which came home or view on our website) 

25th June                   Year 5  Rhombus Cycling Training 
28th June                   Year 4 to Bushy Park 
2nd July                      Year 5 Prism Cycling Training 
9th July                       Year 6 (Journey 1) to PGL  
9th July                       Year 5 Leap Year Cycling Training 
13th July                     Sports Day Afternoon  (12.45 -3.15) 
20th July                     Last day of term 
4th September           Return to School 

 
 

 


